FRANCONIA PLANNING BOARD MEETING
August 25, 2014
Members Present:

Mark Hesler, Mary Grote, Brian Williams, Dick Reinhold, & Thad Presby
A regular meeting of the Franconia Planning Board was held on Monday, August 25, 2014 at the Franconia Town Hall.  Mark Hesler called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM.  

The Board continued discussing changes to cluster developments. There was also a discussion about whether to include an aquifer map pertaining to wetlands as part of the zoning.  Everyone in attendance thought this was a good idea.  

Approval of Minutes- July 14th & 28th
Brian Williams made a motion to accept the July 14th minutes. Dick Reinhold seconded it and the motion carried to accept the July 14th minutes as written.

Thad Presby made a motion to accept the July 28th minutes.  Mary Grote seconded it and the motion carried to accept the July 28th  minutes as written.

The next meeting is scheduled for September 8th and there is a pretty full agenda.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Marilyn Knowlton
Secretary


